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Date: 23.01.24 

Dear Parents, 
Namaskar! 

As we eagerly approach our Annual Sports Day, we want to ensure that everyone 
is well-prepared and excited for the upcoming event. To make certain that the day 
runs smoothly and that everyone understands their roles and responsibilities, we 

have organized a Sports Day Run-Through on 25th January 2024 from 9:00 am 
onwards. Buses will ply as normal. 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION 2023-24 

We kindly request you to ensure that your ward attends this run-through without 
fail as this rehearsal will not only enhance the students' understanding of the events 
but will also contribute to the overall success of the Sports Day. 

Thank you 

Your cooperation and support in making this run-through a productive exercise are 
highly appreciated. 

Jai Hind 

Circular No: JPIS/23/222 

nterre Ona 

Ms. Ruby Chandel (Principal) 
(principal@ipinternational.co.in) 
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